

John P. Daley
Chairman
Committee on Finance

Cook County Board of Commissioners

July 12, 2017

Mr. Earl Manning Director Department of Capital Planning & Policy 69 W. Washington, Suite 3000 Chicago, Illinois 60602

Dear Mr. Manning:

Please provide a written response and be prepared to further discuss the following questions regarding the Guaranteed Energy Performance Contracts being considered at the July 18, 2017 Finance Committee meeting:

- 1. Please provide clarification to Commissioners questions from the June 28, 2017 meeting of the Finance Committee as to why the 20 year verification of savings component of these contracts was removed from the Phase 2 contracts submitted to the Board for approval in July 2015?
- 2. Please provide a detailed plan outlining how the Department of Capital Planning and Policy plans to report to the Board of Commissioners on the verification of the County's energy conservation improvement measures and the savings generated from these improvements.

Thank you for your prompt response to this inquiry.

Sincerely,

John P. Daley

Chairman, Finance Committee

LA GOLG

cc: Honorable Toni Preckwinkle, President Cook County Board of Commissioners John Keller, Chief of Staff